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Dear Member, welcome to the first newsle!er with details of what's happening in your Club and in the 

local area.  B&DCC events are in bold and can be entered using your B&DCC membership card (and 

MSA Licence for Nat B events) or would welcome any marshals.  Most non B&DCC events can be       

entered using a B&DCC card but check with the organisers first as they maybe closed to club events.  

The plan is to produce the newsle!er in the alternate months between the magazine.  Please let me 

know if there is anything you would like to see included.  Tim Walker 07802 914105                      

7mwalker722@b7nternet.com       

The Club is pleased to announce that Cat Webb has offered to take on the role of Championship       

Secretary  and she can be contacted via e-mail  cat.champsec@yahoo.com or 07872 928622  

 Membership—Subs for 2015 are now due, please contact Mike Stewart at the Dudsbury on a Monday 

evening or 07974 144082 and he will willingly exchange your cash for a 2015 membership card.         

Renewal forms can also be found on the Club website, www.bdcc.org.uk  

7th March—Tavern Motor Club  Washingpool Targa Rally.  Details from Gavin Rogers  01454 414128 or            

tavernmotorclub.co.uk 

15th March—B&DCC Produc7on Car Autotest at Blandford Camp.  Aaron Booth 07974 557245 

27th March  - B&DCC Ski!les Evening at Cobham Sports Club from 19:30.  Tickets £5 each which        

includes a buffet.  Contact Aaron Booth 07974 557245 or any commi!ee member for 7ckets. 

29th March—Woolbridge Motor Club  Car Trial at  Winterborne Abbas. Dave Hiscock  01258 452283 

www.woolbridge.co.uk  

4th April—Devizes & District Motor Club Devils Tour Rally.  A new event reviving an old name, day 7me 

regularity and tests followed by a evening naviga7on sec7on. Details from  Paul Freeth 01249 443305 

www.ddmc.co.uk 

18th April—Somerset Stages Rally.  B&DCC is again running the Porlock Toll Road stage and marshals 

would be most welcome.  Signing on at the bo!om of the toll road from 06:00 to 07:00 and first car 

due at 08:30.  Contact Phil Muspra! on 07920 855878 

19th April— B&DCC Catch the Pigeon Sprint (Nat B) at Clay Pigeon Raceway.  Our first visit of the year 

to Clay Pigeon Raceway, marshals always most welcome.  Aaron Booth 07974 557245 

21st April - B&DCC Annual General Mee ng 21:00 at The Dudsbury.   Please come and have your say 

about how the Club is being run.  There will be a complementary buffet following the mee7ng.    

25/26th April—Woolbridge Motor Club Wiscombe Hillclimb (Nat B). Entry informa7on from Hayley 

Thorne 01305 262575 or marshal coordinator Worth Birkill 07823 554246  www.woolbridge.co.uk  


